
Dear AMPP So Cal Chapter member, 

It is time to renew or begin your support for the local AMPP So Cal Chapter. The new sponsorship 
year begins on January 1, 2025.  

How your sponsorship helps the AMPP So Cal Chapter: 

Allows us to give scholarships and awards to deserving college and secondary school students for 
the future of the corrosion industry.
Helps to defray the cost of the monthly meetings, keeping attendance costs low.
Supports the annual September BBQ and December luncheon.

Sponsorship benefits include: 

Company business card on all AMPP So Cal Chapter monthly meeting announcements (emailed to 
over 2000 AMPP members and prospective members in the So Cal Chapter area).

 
AMPP So Cal Chapter website and monthly meeting fliers. Our Chapter website is accessible from 
the main AMPP International website (www.ampp.org).

Exhibit table at the annual September BBQ and December luncheon (see below) **

**Exhibit Info: Sponsors will be provided with a table for display at our annual BBQ and December 
luncheon. Space is limited to first come, first served. Exhibitors may bring, at their option, two (2) 

giveaways for 
 

All this is available for the low fee of $500 for a 1-year sponsorship. Please use the attached invoice to 
remit payment for sponsorship of the AMPP SoCal Chapter for the 2025 calendar year. Please 
remember to include a business card to update or add to our flyer and website in jpeg file format for 
better clarity.  


